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SAVE OUR 
COMMUNITY HOSPITAL!

STOP SUTTER GREED!
RNs Condemn Sutter Plan to Close San Leandro Hospital and Call 

for Community Town Hall Meeting to Oppose Any Sutter Action
The California Nurses Association/National Nurses United opposes Sutter Health’s plans 
to close San Leandro Hospital. The intended closure violates a pledge Sutter made in 
2004 when taking over the facility. Sutter said it would maintain hospital care in San 
Leandro for 20 years. CNA RNs are calling a community town hall meeting to oppose 
Sutter’s action and discuss ways to fight the closure.

RNs will host the town hall in San Leandro this Tuesday, May 1, at 4:00 p.m. at the 
Senior Community Center located adjacent to San Leandro Hospital.  

Come and let your voice be heard!

May 1, 2012 • 4:00 p.m.
San Leandro Senior Community Center
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